Newsletter





It is a pleasure to officially write this first newsletter as Headteacher of The Orchards Primary Academy.

Thank you to you all. I have been made to feel very welcome by the pupils, staff and families since my appointment and feel part of the Orchards family already.

I am now looking forward to working with you over the coming weeks, months and years.

Miss Stokes

2022-2023 CLASSES

I can't believe that we only have 2 full weeks before the end of this year - how the time has flown!

Classes for next academic year are as follows:

Class	Teacher
Nursery	Miss E Hughson
Reception	Miss A Perkins
Year 1	Miss M Riviere
Year 2	Mrs R Hughes
Year 3	Miss H Byrne
Year 4	Mr D O'Neill & Miss E Hughson
Year 5	Miss E Taylor
Year 6	Miss K Bell



Transition morning will take place on Wednesday 6th July following registration, when the children will spend time in their new classrooms with their new teacher.

We hope that our Year 6 pupils enjoy their transition day(s) at their new secondary schools.

SPORTS DAY

4th July - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

4th July - Year 5 and 6

7th July - Year 3 and 4

14th July - Nursery



Parents are welcome to attend to cheer children on.

Children will need to be in full school PE kit, with sun cream applied beforehand, a sun hat and water bottle.

DANCE PRODUCTION - THE MAC

Please can you make sure all students attending the Dance Production at the MAC, on Friday 8th July, arrive at school for 8.30am to leave promptly when coaches arrive.

Please remember to wear the required clothing.



SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

Please note that the school photographer is offering free delivery for the first two weeks of ordering. Photos can be viewed and ordered via the website on the proof sheet.

We received lovely feedback from the photographer from Tempest Photography, who commented on how polite and well behaved the children were and what a pleasure it was to visit such a welcoming school.

The Orchards Primary Academy
Rhayader Road,
Northfield,
Birmingham,
B31 1TX

Tel: (0121) 464 4302 Email: enquiry@theorchards. uwmat.co.uk





